
Norrisville Recreation Council Meeting Minutes  

January 10, 2012 

  

Attendance: 

Brian Stoecker 

John Sliger 

Nicky Giordano 

Lee Mundle 

Keith Comer 

Mike Hood 

Scott Owen 

Lisa Emge 

David Adler 

John Lawrence 

Mary Bannan 

Joe Gast 

Jim Janiski 

Sandy Janiski 

Darlene Sullivan 

Toby Marindin 

  

Meeting called to order by B Stoecker: 

  

Lisa Emge shared that P&R is requesting ideas for eagle scout projects.  The ideas can be 

submitted to Lisa for review by P&R. 

Minutes from November meeting need to be forwarded to Ernie for listing. 

T Marindin asked Joe Gast, Baseball Chair, if baseball would consider allowing the NRC 5K run to 

participate on the same day as Baseball’s home opener. 

B Stoecker advised that Softball may be merged with Baseball.  A new Softball program chair is 

needed as Tony Weaver is stepping away. 

B Stoecker indicates a new chair is needed for Basketball as Terry Moreland is stepping away. 

Keith Comer, Men’s Basketball Chair, submitted paperwork and funds for the program as had 

been requested. 

The Dodgeball program was eliminated. 

The Fencing program, it’s status was not known, a follow-up call to Greg Paye was made and he 

is evaluating its viability and will advise. 

Indoor Soccer program is currently an inactive program. 

Running Program Chair Mary Bannan has 29 runners involved. 

The Concussion form must be part of all registration packs that go out for public distribution. 

The Head Tax, which NRC previously studied, discussed, reviewed and ultimately voted was 

determined to require a clear policy that applies fairly to all programs offered by NRC.   

  

Next meeting of NRC:  Wednesday March 14
th

, 2012 

 


